
 

SUPERINTENDENTS REPORT 

 

 

Feb 1st, 2021 – Feb 15th, 2022  

 

 

• Attend bi-weekly board meetings 

• Attend monthly JPC meetings 

• Weekly Managers meetings 

• Tri Weekly water project meetings 

• Vouchers signed all departments 

• Board reports 

• Weekly meetings with Water Operator (ongoing) 

• Start working on DOT work permits 

• Drainage meeting at 609 N. Franklin St 

• Meet with Electric Manager, outstanding issues 

• Contact Hunt over frozen line at Watkins Brewery, being addressed 

• Call from Sheriff possible watermain break 104 Lakeview, Water department investigating.  

• Meet with Aqualogics at water plant, discuss SCADA needs 

• Call from Water operator 2/5/22 over water leak at S. Perry and 12th St. (Valve leaking) 

• Calls from Mayor and school Superintendent over possibility of shutting water off to school for 

valve repair 2/6/22 

• 2/6/22 prepping for water dig to repair leaking valve 

• Onsite for valve repair at 12th and S. Perry St. 2/8/22 

• Work on water and streets budgets 

• Participate in Linesman helper interviews 2/10/22 

• Call from sheriff emergency ufpo 2/11/22 

• Meet with water manager possible leak on 2nd St. Being investigated. 

 

 

           Regards 

           Terry A Wilcox    

 


